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STATEMENT BY THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

At the 3576th meeting of the Security Council, held on 8 September 1995, in
connection with the Council’s consideration of the item entitled "The situation
in the Republic of Bosnia and Herzegovina", the President of the Security
Council made the following statement on behalf of the Council:

"The Security Council welcomes the meeting held under the auspices of
the Contact Group in Geneva on 8 September 1995 between the Foreign
Ministers of the Republic of Bosnia and Herzegovina, of the Republic of
Croatia and of the Federal Republic of Yugoslavia (Serbia and Montenegro).
It welcomes the joint statement issued at the conclusion of that meeting
and in particular the agreement by the parties on the Declaration of
Principles. It strongly urges the parties to negotiate in good faith and
expeditiously on the basis of that Declaration with the aim of achieving a
lasting peace throughout the region."
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